Parkside Resources Corporation Announces Changes to
Board

Toronto, Ontario--(Newsfile Corp. - April 15, 2019) - Parkside Resources Corporation (the "Corporation” or "Parkside")
announces that Donald Goldman has resigned as a director of the Corporation and Richard Goldman has resigned as a director
and as an officer of the Corporation. Matthew Goldman has been appointed as a director of the Corporation and David Mitchell
has been appointed as a director as well as Chief Executive Officer, Chief Financial Officer, and Secretary.

For further information please contact:

Contact: David Mitchell
Telephone: (416) 574-4818

Email: dmitchell@stilloridge.com

To view the source version of this press release, please visit https://www.newsfilecorp.com/release/44098
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